A. R. KENDRICK

P. 0. Box 516
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

March 15, 2001

Mr. Charlie T. Perrin

Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Application for Permit to Drill
Texakoma Oil & Gas Corporation
Farmington Lake #1
856’ FSL 591’ FWL
M-21-T30N-R12W
Basin Fruitland Coal Pool

Dear Mr. Perrin:

The enclosed article from The Daily Times newspaper dated February 15, 2001 indicates
that the Farmington City Council approved the application to drill the subject well.

Texakoma Oil & Gas Corporation agreed to comply with the stipulations offered by the
Planning and Zoning and the Oil and Gas Commissions.

Please advise me of any other requirements needed for you to approve the Permit to Drill
the well.

Yours very truly,

TEXAKOMA OIL & GAS CORPORATION
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A. R. Kendrick, Agent
Enclosure as stated
cc: Texakoma Oil & Gas Corporation

5400 LB] Freeway, Suite 500
Dallas, Texas 75240




